For immediate release on Nov. 17, 2022
Wheeler Recognized by Board of Elections 
Longtime resident of the City of Delaware, Windell Wheeler was recognized by the Delaware County Board of Elections for his service to voters of the community. 
At the November 10, 2022, meeting of the County Commissioners, Wheeler was presented with a commendation for his work on Election Day, as well as for his commitment to the constituents of Delaware, where he once served on City Council and in the offices of Mayor and Vice Mayor. Additionally, he was employed at Grady Hospital for many years.
Wheeler, who checks in polling location returns on Election Night, has assisted at the Board of Elections for many years, dating back to the days of punch card ballots and hanging chads.
“Windell has consistently served the voters of Delaware County and we can always count on him for Election Night. We’re so lucky to have people like him who come back time after time,” said Director Karla Herron.
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